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April 13th & 14th, 2018 

The Department of Psychology at Virginia State University (VSU) will hold the 

Seventh Black Psychology Research Conference on April 13 and 14, 2018 

at Virginia State University, Petersburg, Virginia.   A major goal of the conference 

is to highlight the outstanding research of undergraduate and graduate students at 

partnering institutions and to promote leadership and community engagement 

among the participants.  The conference will also serve as a platform to encourage 

the development of professional networks between faculty and students at 

respective institutions.  The keynote speaker for the conference is Dr. Margaret 

Beale Spencer, Marshall Field IV Professor of Urban Education and Chairperson 

in the Department of Comparative Human Development at the University of 

Chicago. 

The conference is an excellent opportunity for university representatives to 

promote their graduate programs to students.  Recruiters and students are afforded 

the opportunity to interact with each other in an intimate, educational setting.  This 

conference is ideal for universities who are committed to enhancing diversity.  The 

conference is attended by undergraduate, graduate, and doctoral students from a 

wide variety of universities.  In the past, we’ve had participants from North 

Carolina Central University, Howard University, Claflin College (SC), University 

of Houston, Winston-Salem State University, East Carolina University, Norfolk 

State University, Virginia Commonwealth University, and Prairie View A & M 

University, to name a few.  Please join us at the 2018 Black Psychology Student 

Research Conference. 

Cost:  $125.00 – includes registration for one recruiter.  Registration for 

additional participants is $35.  Please complete a separate conference 

registration for additional participants. 

 

Registration can be completed online through the conference webpage, which will 

become available in early February, by accessing the Department of Psychology’s 

webpage.  Please register no later than Friday, March 16th to have your school 

listed in the program. 

 

Please email questions to vsubpc@gmail.com 

http://www.cnhs.vsu.edu/departments/psychology/index.php
mailto:vsubpc@gmail.com

